JOIN "THE MILE CLUB" TODAY!

We are excited to introduce "The Mile Club" at Deerfield this year. The Mile Club will be a group of students who choose to get in shape and achieve their 50/100 mile goal by the end of the school year. These students may achieve this goal by walking or jogging their miles. Any students in 1st-6th grade who has parental permission may participate. The Mile Club will begin on September 30, 2013 during am or pm recess.

You can pick up a flyer in the front office or contact Candace Finch 801-319-0441/Candacecz@yahoo.com

Year Book

A big thank you to those of you who have already purchased Yearbooks! We want to thank our fantastic Room Parent Volunteers for helping us submit photos of classes this year! We invite all parents to contact our Room Parents if they'd like to submit pictures for the YB for directions on how to do this. Last day for everyone to submit photos AND purchase a YB will be 1/31/14! Please look for more info about ordering online and submitting envelopes to the office in Wed. folders in October! We will try to post info on Deerfield's website and FB! Questions contact Lisa Newell lisaenewell4@gmail.com and Kimberly Starkie jamesandkimstarkie@msn.com

Red Ribbon Week: October 21-25

Red Ribbon Week will be October 21-25. The theme this year is: "A Healthy Me is Drug Free". Please take time to discuss with your children how staying drug free is the best and most healthy choice for them.

They will receive a wristband to wear. Encourage them to keep it on throughout the entire week. We will have prizes at the end of the week for those still wearing it. We will also have the following daily themes. Encourage your children to participate!!

"A Healthy Me is Drug Free"



Red Ribbon Week Calendar of Events

Monday: Sock it to Drug

(Crazy Socks)

Tuesday: Balloon Release

(Wear Red)

Wednesday: Put a Cap on Drugs

(Wear a Hat)

Thursday: Don't let Drugs Turn You

Inside Out!

(Wear Your Clothes Inside Out)

Friday: Team Up Against Drugs

(Wear a Team Jersey)

Teacher Spotlight:

A Big Welcome to Deerfield! To Our Newest Teachers to Join the Deerfield Faculty.

Mrs. Erickson - 4th Grade

I am from Boise, Idaho and I love anything outdoors. My favorite thing to do is to waterski, but I also like to snow ski, hike, camp, play sports, and just spend time outside. I also love to read! I don't think I could pick a favorite book but I love reading historical fiction books. My favorite subject in school is history. When I am not at school, Mr. Erickson and I like to spend time together and watch football.

Mrs. Fanning - 5th Grade

Hello! My name is Mrs. Fanning and I am so excited to be a teacher at Deerfield this year! I was born in Mission Hills, California and grew up in the San Francisco Bay Area. After graduating from high school, I moved to Utah to study Elementary Education at Brigham Young University. When I first moved to Provo I thought Utah was ugly and significantly too cold, but now I absolutely love the scenery and the snow. Go figure.

Why I became a teacher is because I wanted to help kids realize how fun school can be. Both of my grandmothers were teachers and I have an aunt who teaches special education at another school in the District, so you could say teaching is in my blood. I love teaching, but some of my other favorite things to do include biking, Zumba, spending time with my big family (I have six siblings, four siblings—in—law, and three nephews), and going out to eat with my husband.

I feel so lucky to be a teacher at Deerfield and I can't wait to get to know more students and parents as the year progresses!

Miss Keith - 6th Grade

I was born in Provo and grew up in Orem. There are three girls and three boys in my family (yes, just like the Brady Bunch.) No maid named Alice though — I wish. I studied at BYU as well as BYU-Hawaii and graduated in April. I love to surf, teach yoga, go fishing and eat ice cream. I taught school in New Zealand and am obviously very interested in the Lord of the Rings. I love reading and movies as well as skiing and wake-boarding! I just love to not be at work! But I love work:) and am really happy to be here! Can't wait to get to know all of you better!